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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Due to our athletics carnival next Thursday 

(half day) and Friday (full day), this will be the 

final newsletter of this term. Thank you to all 

students, staff and families for their efforts 

throughout a busy term. School holidays will 

begin on Saturday 26th June and students will 

return to school on Tuesday 13th July. 

With sadness, I would like to wish a fond 

farewell to two members of staff. Elizabeth 

Paff and April Ingram will both be moving on 

to new adventures. Both these lovely ladies 

have been at our school for a long time and 

have had an incredible impact upon our 

school, students, staff and families. We wish 

Elizabeth and April all the best for their future 

aspirations. 

Once again, our school is involved in the Share 

Our Space program, allowing for family and 

community access to our basketball court 

and playground equipment during the 

holiday break. This is not a supervised 

program. We encourage parents to supervise 

their children, particularly on the playground 

equipment. Access will be via the pedestrian 

gate downhill from the carpark gate. There will 

be a sign at this gate. 

Finally, student reports will be coming home 

with your child/ren today and we look forward 

to seeing parents at the parent/teacher 

interviews next week. Thank you all for a great 

term and enjoy your final week of term next 

week. 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Matt Hankinson 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes to Mrs Paff and Mrs Ingram 

 

Athletics Carnival 

K-2 Thursday 

11:15 running races 

11:45 -12:45 novelty events 

8 -13 year olds will be participating in main 

athletics carnival  

Thursday – track events 11:15 to 3:10 

Friday – fields events 11:15 to 3:10 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 

Mon 21 June P&C AGM 5pm in staffroom  

Thurs 24-Fri 25 

June 

School athletics carnival 

Last day of term 2 

Tues 13 July First day for students term 3 
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Stage 1 Assemblies – Class sharing  

Week 10, Term 2 – Kinder Blue  

Term 3 

Week 2, Term 3 – 1/2 Orange 

Week 4, Term 3 – I Yellow 

Week 6, Term 3 – Kinder Red  

Week 8, Term 3 – Kinder Blue   

 

Stage 3 Award Winners 

PBL- Kirra, Nik. Sahara, Mia  

Class awards- Lenny, Geoffrey, Lachlan, 

Jaynell, Samara, Shayla, Zahlie, Jesse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 

The P&C will be holding their annual general 

meeting on Monday 21 June at 5pm in our 

staff room. They look forward to seeing 

everyone and welcoming any new families.  

 

 

Chess Competition  

On Tuesday. 12 students from Stage 3 went 

over to Bishop Druitt College for the Primary 

Chess Competition. There were about 20 

teams from Mid North Coast Primary Schools. 

The Toormina Public School teams gave every 

game their best and encouraged each other. 

We all showed good team sportsmanship and 

had lots of fun.  

 

Charlie 5/6 Violet   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Stage 2 Spelling Bee 

 

Congratulations to all Stage 2 students who 

participated in the school spelling bee. You all 

did a fantastic job.  

Congratulations to Madeline who is the Stage 

2 spelling champion. She will represent our 

school at the next level of the spelling bee in 

August. Also to James who came a close 

second and will be the reserve.  

Mrs Benfield 

 

Stage 3 Spelling Bee  

Congratulations to all of our clever spellers 

who represented their class yesterday in the 

Stage 3 Spelling Bee. The words were p-e-r-p-

l-e-x-i-n-g and t-r-o-u-b-l-e-s-o-m-e but all 

students did an excellent job. Congratulations 

to Saachi who will go on to represent our 

school at the next level of the spelling bee in 

August. Also to Tyler who came a close 

second and will be the reserve.  

Mrs Craddock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

emerge

Use this word in a sentence below and return this slip to your teacher on Monday for a Toormi Ticket. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fspellquiz.com%2Fblog%2Fspelling-bee&psig=AOvVaw08UuJ3PNGKdYkeca577B0d&ust=1624067290353000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAcQjRxqFwoTCPC28KKIoPECFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


